
facebook.com/
SPOKANEVBC

YouTube.com/
SPOKANEVBC

Subscribe to our weekly newsletter
SPOKANEVBC.ORG/EVENTS

Subscribe to our sermon podcast
VALLEY BIBLE CHURCH

Psalms Review:

Praise for His  _________________ (1-4)
	

Praise for His __________________ (5-18) 

Praise Him Wherever ____________ __________________ (19-21)

PRAISE FOR OUR SOVEREIGN LORD 
Psalm 135 / Ben Orchard / August 6, 2023

OUR MISSION
As we proclaim biblical truth, we cultivate relationships that are 

intimate with Christ, active in the Church, & loving the community.



SPOKANEVBC.ORG
3021 S. Sullivan Road, Veradale, WA 99037 

(509) 928-5161 / vbc@spokanevbc.org

GIVING REPORT
General: July $108,453, YTD $644, 858
Building Fund: Given $43,937

WELCOME TO
VALLEY BIBLE CHURCH

August 6, 2023

YOUTH GROUP BREAK
Youth group for 6th-12th graders 
will not meet Aug. 9 and 16. It will 
resume Aug. 23 at 6:30 pm.

KLONTZ 50TH ANNIVERSARY
The family of Mike & Gwen Klontz 
invite any who know them to attend a 
come-and-go reception for their 50th 
anniversary on Saturday, August 12, 
at VBC from 2 to 5 pm (brief program 
at 3 PM). RSVP is appreciated at 
www.withjoy.com/mike-and-gwen.

 ANNOUNCEMENTS

GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP
The 12-week Understanding Your Grief Support Group is for anyone who 
is grieving the death of a loved one, designed to help understand and 
encourage healthy mourning in a safe Christian environment. The fall session 
runs Sept. 14-Dec. 7 and meets Thursday evenings at VBC. Pick up a brochure 
at the Welcome Counter for more information and to register. 

TECH TEAM VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
If you have tech skills in audio, video, and lighting, we want to invite you to 
join the VBC Technology Team! Email benjamin@spokanevbc.org to apply.

MEN'S LEADERSHIP INITIATIVE
Men, ages high school and older, who are interested in growing in leadership 
roles are invited to read The Conviction to Lead by Albert Mohler this summer. 
The first in-person meeting will be this fall. 

RIDES FOR SENIORS PROGRAM
This free driving service provides transportation for seniors to and from 
appointments. Email vbcridesforseniors@gmail.com or go to spokanevbc.org/
rides-for-seniors at least 24 hours in advance to request a driver.

PARTNER SCHOOLS SUPPLIES DRIVE
We are collecting back-to-school items for our partner schools: University 
Elementary and CV Virtual School. Supply lists are available at the Welcome 
Counter. The schools have also requested Clorox wipes and Kleenex. Please 
drop donation items in the bin next to the church office.

VBS FUNDRAISER TOTAL
We want to express our gratitude for your children's giving hearts! We raised 
$3,169 for our missionaries in Slovakia, which was a substantial amount for us 
to raise during VBS.

 VISITING?
We're glad you're here! Be sure to stop by the Welcome Counter to pick 
up a Welcome Gift, which includes a booklet that explains everything you 
need to know about VBC. The folks there will also be happy to answer any 
questions you may have. 

The nursery is available during all 
three services for ages 0-3 years. 
For 9:30 and 11 am Kids Sunday 
School (ages 3 years - 5th grade), 
children may be checked in before 
each service starts at one of the 
VBC Kids Check-In stations, then 
attend the singing portion of the 
worship service with you before 
being dismissed to Sunday School.

SUNDAY CHILDCARE & VBC KIDS MINISTRY

 8 am Childcare
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122

 9:30 am Childcare/Sunday School
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122
3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing

11 am Childcare/Sunday School
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122
3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing

IMPORTANT DATES
Aug. 9 and 16 - No youth group 

Aug. 9 - Sound of Freedom

Aug. 12 - Mike & Gwen Klontz  
50th Anniversary Celebration

Aug. 17-20 - Family Camp

Aug. 26 - Life Group leader meeting

Aug. 27 - Church Behind the Church

Sept. 14 - Understanding Your  
Grief Support Group begins

Visit spokanevbc.org/events  
for more information and to 

register for events

FAMILY CAMP 2023
 

Sign-ups for Family Camp close 
tomorrow! This year's camp is 

Aug. 17-20 at Camp Na-Bor-Lee, 
which is in a semi-treed area 

with parking among the trees. It 
accommodates dry RV (no hook-
ups available) and tent camping. 

The cost is $12/adult and $5/
child per night. Please let us 

know if you plan to stay 2 or 3 
nights. Sign up at at the table in 
the foyer in between services.

This Wednesday at 6:45 pm, we are 
hosting a private showing of Sound 

of Freedom at AMC River Park 
Square 20! 

Amanda Jarvis will be in the movie 
theater foyer to hand out reserved 

tickets between 6 and 6:30 pm. 

Only 20 tickets are left ($10/adult, 
free for students)!

Tickets must be reserved in advance 
at spokanevbc.org/events.

CHURCH MOVIE NIGHT


